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 Susan MacGregor COMMNT2016/4549/P 21/08/2016  17:11:04 This is a revised application for a plan to which several residents of Gloucester Gate Mews objected 

earlier this year.  Unfortunately the demolition work which will be necessary behind the now to be 

preserved facades of numbers 12 and 13 Gloucester Gate will still entail an enormous amount of 

builders' vehicle traffic in and out of Gloucester Gate Mews over many months.  The entrance to these 

Mews is narrow and difficult to negotiate even for regular drivers of Camden vehicles dealing with 

Mews household rubbish and recycling waste.   My house, 219 Albany Street, and its neighbour 217 

Albany Street, both back onto the Mews and are both  vulnerable to being scraped by large vehicles 

especially those driven by people unused to the terrain.   Furthermore builders' vehicles parked for long 

periods during the day in the Mews will mean that Camden's vehicles and those of residents of the 

Mews will be unable to enter or leave.  For this reason alone I must object strongly to the implications 

of the renewed application to provide an extension to 12 Gloucester Gate.

219 Albany Street

NW1 4AB
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